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Yellowstone and the Snowmobile Jun 29 2022 The first scholarly study
of winter use in any national park examines the history of the
conflict between the National Park Service and various interest groups
over snowmobile use in Yellowstone--a highly-politicized, value-driven
battle that has taken a serious toll on the NPS's ability to protect
the park.

From House Societies to States Jun 17 2021 The organization and
characteristics of early and ancient states have become the focus of a
renewed interest from archaeologists, ancient historians and
anthropologists in recent years. On the one hand, neo-evolutionary
schemas of political transformation find it difficult to define some
of their most basic concepts, such as ‘chiefdom’, ‘complex chiefdom’
and ‘state’, not to mention the transition between them. On the other
hand, teleological interpretations based on linear dynamics, from less
to increasingly more complex political structures, in successive
steps, impose biased and too rigid views on the available evidence. In
fact, recent research stresses the existence of other forms of sociopolitical organization, less vertically integrated and more
heterarchical, that proved highly successful and resilient in the long
term in tying together social groups. What is more, such forms quite
often represented the basic blocks on which states were built and that
managed to survive once states collapsed. Finally, nomadic, maritime
and mountain populations provide fascinating examples of societies
that experienced alternative forms of political organization,
sometimes on a seasonal basis. In other cases, their consideration as
‘marginal’ populations that cultivated specialized skills ensured them
a certain degree of autonomy when living either within or at the
borders of states. This book explores such small-scale socio-political
organizations, their potential and the historical trajectories they
stimulated. A selection of historical case studies from different
regions of the world may help rethink current concepts and views about
the emergence and organization of political complexity and the
mechanisms that prevented, occasionally, the emergence of solid
polities. They may also cast some light over trajectories of
historical transformation, still poorly understood as are the limits
of effective state power. This book explores the importance of
comparative research and long-term historical perspectives to avoid
simplistic interpretations, based on the characteristics of modern
Western states abusively used retrospectively.
From World City to the World in One City Sep 20 2021 Tim Bunnell's
book featured in the movie Pulang - the author has recently spoken in
several interviews and programmes about how his fascination with the
tales of Malay seamen in the UK led to writing this volume: #Showbiz:
Sailing into a sea of heartwarming tales | New ... Coming home at last
- thesundaily.my https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eiFWYHLz5ok From
World City to the World in One City examines changing geographies of
Liverpool through and across the lives of Malay seamen who arrived in
the city during its final years as a major imperial port. Draws upon
life histories and memories of people who met at the Malay Club in
Liverpool until its closure in 2007, to examine changing urban sites
and landscapes as well as the city’s historically shifting
constitutive connections In considering the historical presence of

Malay seamen in Liverpool, draws attention to a group which has
previously received only passing mention in historical and
geographical studies of both that city, and of multi-ethnic Britain
more widely Demonstrates that Liverpool-based Malay men sustained
social connections with Southeast Asia long before scholars began to
use terms such as ‘globalization’ or ‘transnationalism’ Based on a
diverse range of empirical data, including interviews with members of
the Malay Club in Liverpool and interviews in Southeast Asia, as well
as archival and secondary sources Accessibly-written for non-academic
audiences interested in the history and urban social geography of
Liverpool
Jet Apr 27 2022 The weekly source of African American political and
entertainment news.
Notice is Hereby Given that the Department of Food and Agriculture
Proposes to Amend ... the Regulations ... of the California Code of
Regulations Oct 22 2021
New York Fruit Quarterly Mar 03 2020
Research with High-risk Populations Jan 25 2022 "This book provides
in-depth analyses and guidance to social scientists regarding ethical
and legal responsibilities that may arise in the course of conducting
research with high-risk populations and in responding appropriately to
threats of suicide, child abuse, and violence that may arise during
the course of data collection. These discussions offer valuable
lessons both for researchers who are planning to investigate the
etiology of these particular problems and for researchers who may be
confronted with similar threats of harm while investigating other
health concerns such as HIV/AIDS or substance abuse. Because of the
paucity of informed analyses of this critical topic area, researchers
now find themselves caught between contradictory assumptions about the
nature of the risks involved in descriptive research with populations
at risk of violence and other harms. On the one hand, the traditional
view has been that descriptive research poses minimal risk, as it is
completely unlike medical experiments in which participants are
exposed to novel experimental treatments. One common view is that if
the research involves merely asking people questions, then the ethical
risk of such research is limited to the harms that could emerge if
confidential information were to be inadvertently disclosed. On the
other hand, research with high-risk populations raises acute and
appropriate questions for investigators, institutional review boards
(IRBs), and other interested parties about a duty to protect: When or
at what point does the threat of harm, such as suicide, child abuse,
or violence, warrant overriding confidentiality
protections?"--Introduction. (PsycINFO Database Record (c) 2009 APA,
all rights reserved).
The World Almanac and Book of Facts 2016 Aug 20 2021 Get thousands of
facts right at your fingertips with this essential resource The World

Almanac® and Book of Facts is America's top-selling reference book of
all time, with more than 82 million copies sold. Since 1868, this
compendium of information has been the authoritative source for all
your entertainment, reference, and learning needs. The 2016 edition of
The World Almanac® reviews the events of 2015 and will be your go-to
source for any questions on any topic in the upcoming year. Praised as
a "treasure trove of political, economic, scientific and educational
statistics and information" by The Wall Street Journal, The World
Almanac® and Book of Facts will answer all of your trivia needs—from
history and sports to geography, pop culture, and much more. Features
include: • The Year in Review: The World Almanac® takes a look back at
2015 while providing all the information you'll need in 2016. •
2015—Top 10 News Topics: The editors of The World Almanac® list the
top stories that held their attention in 2015. • 2015—Year in Sports:
Hundreds of pages of trivia and statistics that are essential for any
sports fan, featuring complete coverage of the first College Football
Playoff, the Women's World Cup, 2015 World Series, and much more. •
2015—Year in Pictures: Striking full-color images from around the
world in 2015, covering news, entertainment, science, and sports. •
2015—Offbeat News Stories: The World Almanac® editors found some of
the strangest news stories of the year. • World Almanac® Editors'
Picks: Time Capsule: The World Almanac® lists the items that most came
to symbolize the year 2015, from news and sports to pop culture. •
U.S. Immigration: A Statistical Feature: The World Almanac® covers the
historical background, statistics, and legal issues surrounding
immigration, giving factual context to one of the hot-button topics of
the upcoming election cycle. • World Almanac® Editors' Picks: Most
Memorable Super Bowls: On the eve of Super Bowl 50, the editors of The
World Almanac® choose the most memorable "big games." • New Employment
Statistics: Five years after the peak of the great recession, The
World Almanac® takes a look at current and historic data on employment
and unemployment, industries generating job growth, and the training
and educational paths that lead to careers. • 2016 Election Guide:
With a historic number of contenders for the presidential nominations,
The World Almanac® provides information that every primary- and
general-election voter will need to make an informed decision in 2016,
including information on state primaries, campaign fundraising, and
the issues voters care about most in 2016. • The World at a Glance:
This annual feature of The World Almanac® provides a quick look at the
surprising stats and curious facts that define the changing world. •
and much more.
Assessment of initiatives to prevent waste from building and
construction sectors Mar 27 2022
Peacemaking: From Practice to Theory [2 volumes] Nov 10 2020 In a
world where conflict is never ending, this thoughtful compilation
fosters a new appreciation of the art of peacemaking as it is

understood and practiced in a variety of contemporary settings. •
Contributions from an international, interdisciplinary team of 48
experts who bring together insights from peace and conflict resolution
studies, anthropology, sociology, law, cultural studies, and political
science • First-person narratives detailing the experiences of
prominent peacemakers • Offers access to an ongoing, Internet-based,
practice-to-theory project • An extensive bibliography of resources
about peacemaking and related fields
The Revised Statutes of Manitoba Mar 15 2021
Australian Journal of Zoology Jan 01 2020
Informational Bulletin Jan 13 2021
Executive Teams in Research-Based Spin-Off Companies Oct 10 2020
?Research-based spin-off companies are a special subgroup of new
technology-based ventures and play an important role for innovation
and economic development. Executive teams of academic spin-offs face
several challenges in building up sustainable and profitable ventures,
because they often lack managerial and entrepreneurial skills. Based
on a quantitative analysis of 193 German spin-offs RigoTietz examines
the relationships between executive team characteristics, strategic
decision making, and firm performance. The study contributes to the
entrepreneurship and strategic management literature and has practical
implications for entrepreneurs and managers, policymakers and
practitioners of start-up initiatives and technology transfer
organisations.
Wisconsin Crime and Arrests Sep 01 2022
Beyond Leading and Managing Jun 25 2019 Beyond Leading and Managing
focuses on real life stories and anecdotes about the practice of
nursing administration. It highlights key information such as advanced
administrative theory, financial decisions, quality control, working
with external groups and individuals, planning strategically, and
creating new opportunities within the profession. Theory boxes, case
studies, and current literature and research located both in the book
and on the Evolve website help the reader grasp the key points,
remember them and think about the practicality of the content in the
real world of leading in healthcare organizations. A brief overview of
the chapter helps focus readers and the content builds the base of
important information about the topic. Literature boxes pull out and
summarize key relevant theories in nursing administration.
Contemplations (questions to ponder about the topic) are included to
help readers think about the practicality of the content. Leadership
Stories offer actual scenarios of practice from a professional view.
Administration certification is included as key content in the text.
Evolve website offers web links and current research/literature
recommended by the authors. Beyond Leading and Managing is a NEW
leadership and management text!
Documents, Working Papers - Council of Europe, Parliamentary Assembly

Oct 29 2019
Quarterly Bulletin Sep 08 2020
The Transformation of Georgia from 2004 to 2012 Nov 03 2022 How can
developing countries become high-income nations? What are the
reference points for measuring national development, public leadership
and government performance? What is the nexus between public policies
and geopolitical, political, emotional, historical, national
governance-related, social and cultural norms, forces and factors
which shape the process of the state building? This second edition of
the book elaborates on many of these critical interconnections,
focusing on 9 years after Georgia's Revolution of Roses in November
2003. The book explains what can be accomplished in two electoral
terms at a given starting level of GDP per capita and which pitfalls
to avoid. It contributes to documenting an almost decade-long history
of Georgia.
Extension Circular May 17 2021
Estimates of Revenue and Expenditure Dec 12 2020
Circulars on Credit Policy: From April 2004 to March 2005 Oct 02 2022
Jet Jul 31 2022 The weekly source of African American political and
entertainment news.
The Budget and Economic Outlook, an Update Jul 07 2020
Wisconsin Wildlife Surveys Nov 30 2019
Big Book of Jobs 2007-2008 Aug 08 2020 Does your resume really
highlight your job skills? Are you resigned to low-paying jobs because
you don't have a degree? What field shows the most growth opportunity?
How much can you make? Find the answers to these questions and more in
The Big Book of Jobs. The Big Book of Jobs combines a concise overview
of the job-search process with all the latest government statistics on
more than 250 jobs. Whether you are a recent graduate just entering
the job market, a work veteran looking to change careers, or just
keeping watch on your own job's future, The Big Book of Jobs offers
everything you need to make informed choices about your career. The
book is divided into two sections. In "The Job-Seekers Guide," you'll
find advice on: Choosing a career path Building career management
skills Researching careers in the information age Writing effective
cover letters and polished resumes . . . and more The "Occupational
Outlook Handbook" offers you all the latest statistics on hundreds of
positions, including: Job descriptions Working conditions Employment
trends and outlooks Training, qualifications, and advancement Salary
ranges . . . and more
Energy and Water Development Appropriations for Fiscal Year 2005 Aug
27 2019
From Poverty to Power, 2nd Edition Feb 23 2022 From Poverty to Power
argues that a radical redistribution of power, opportunities, and
assets rather than traditional models of charitable or government aid
is required to break the cycle of poverty and inequality. The forces

driving this transformation are active citizens and effective states.
Published in association with Oxfam GB.
New Jersey Economic Indicators May 29 2022
MTA ... Adopted Budget ... Financial Plan Nov 22 2021
Human Rights in Bangladesh May 05 2020
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